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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6, 2019                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Wed. 3/6  Do you like free food?  Fun games and raffles?  Then you’ll love La Vida!  

Make sure to come out to the lower commons this Friday, March 8
th

, at long 

lunch for a good time with friends, free food, games, a raffle, and music.  Best 

of all - it’s all free!  See you there! 

Thurs. 3/7  Good morning, Raiders!  Are you interested in being part of Impact as a 

mentor, team leader, or program coordinator next school year?  Come out to 

Room 926, Ms. Jimenez's room, next week during break for an interest meeting 

and to get next year's application. 

Wed. 3/6  Attention all juniors and seniors:  Don’t forget that Prom tickets go on sale this 

Thursday and Friday for ASB cardholders only.  The price is $85.00 for Sonora 

students with ASB and $95.00 for guests with a completed Guest Pass Request 

form.  This is the lowest price offered for Prom tickets; the price will go up 

next week, so make sure you buy your ticket at break or lunch only at the 

Activities window on Thursday or Friday. 

Wed. 3/6  Attention all Sonora students:  Mr. Sonora is tomorrow at 7:00 p.m. in the 

theatron.  Tickets are $5.00 with ASB and $7.00 without.  There will be snacks 

and drinks for sale during the event.  Make sure to come and support your 

favorite Sonora boys! 

Wed. 3/6  On Tuesday the boys’ golf team was victorious against Santa Fe at La Mirada 

Golf Course. Mark McCabe had four pars and a birdie to shoot 38 and earn 

medalist honors. Caleb Webster, Nicolas Meda and Henry Gibbs played well in 

the match.  Great job, Raiders! 

Thurs. 3/7  Attention seniors:  The following are some new scholarships that have become 

available:  The American First Credit Union Scholarship, the La Habra Rotary 

George Rochester Scholarship, and the Sergeant R. Vernon Mangels 

“Education First” Scholarship in conjunction with the La Habra Police 

Association.  Don’t wait to apply!  See Ms. Nia if you have any questions. 

Wed. 3/6  Come down to the theatron at break or lunch this week to pre-register to vote.  

You must be 16 years old to pre-register or 18 to register.  You must bring your 

California I.D. number or the last four digits of your social security number. 

Wed. 3/6  Congratulations to the varsity Softball team for their 8 to 3 win over Rosary.  

Good luck in your next game, ladies! 
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